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Subject: Re: 2017 LA City Snow Orders

From: Ryan Ferguson <ryan.ferguson@lacity.org>

Date: 11/02/2017 11:27 AM

To: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>

CC: Lorena Parker <lIparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Jacob Haik
<jacob.haik@lacity.org>, Nicole Wells <nicole.deering@lacity.org>

Good Morning Jonathan,

| believe the bid has supported this the past two, maybe three, years. We'd love
to have the Bid's support again and continue this amazing partnership. Please let
me know.

Thank you!

Ryan

On Wed, Nov 1, 2017 at 12:32 PM, Jonathan Williams

<jwilliams@labattleship.com> wrote:
Ryan-

Can you provide me some background on this? Has the BID traditionally
suppprted it?

Regards,

Jonathan Williams

President & CEO

Pacific Battleship Center / Battleship IOWA Museum
(877) 446-9261 ext. 709
www.pacificbattleship.com

[Sent from the little tiny keyboard on my Android device. Please pardon my
errors.]

On Nov 1, 2017 10:14 AM, "Ryan Ferguson" <ryan.ferguson@lacity.org> wrote:
Good Morning Lorena/Jonathan,

Excellent job (again) with Dia De Los Muertos this past Sunday!

Just wanted to follow up on this email | sent on September 5, 2017. Was this
item added to the Board's agenda for the month of October? Please advise.

Thank you! I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

01/27/2018 04:20 PM
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Ryan Ferguson

On Tue, Sep 5, 2017 at 10:20 AM, Ryan Ferguson
<ryan.ferguson@lacity.org> wrote:
Good Morning Lorena/Jonathan,

| hope you had a wonderful weekend. Many thanks to you and your teams
for your hard work and dedication to making the 2nd Annual Los Angeles
Fleet Week a success!

Please find attached the invoice for the San Pedro Tree Lighting snow for
2017. | understand that the next Board meeting is tomorrow morning, but
could this item please be added to October meeting agenda for the Board
to vote on sponsoring the event, like they have done in the past. We are
still working on the location for 2017, but it will either be Pepper Tree Plaza
or the Battleship IOWA.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional
information. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Ryan Ferguson | San Pedro Field Deputy
Councilman Joe Buscaino
Council District 15 | City of Los Angeles | 310.732.4515

Ryan Ferguson | San Pedro Field Deputy
Councilman Joe Buscaino
Council District 15 | City of Los Angeles | 310.732.4515

Ryan Ferguson | San Pedro Field Deputy
Councilman Joe Buscaino
Council District 15 | City of Los Angeles | 310.732.4515
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